
Sahaaya Meeting Held on 27/07/2023. 

The Sahaaya meeting for mentors of Dept of B.Voc was held on 
27/07/2023 at 3.30 pm in Department of B.Voc. The meeting was 
attended by Ms Philomena Fernandes, co-ordinator from centre for social 
concern. The meeting began with silent prayer. Mr. Dilsun L Dsouza, 
Co-ordinator of Sahaaya for B.voc department welcomed everyone.Ms 
Philomena gave some instructions on Sahaaya, documents to be 
maintained for present semester and on mentoring. After that discussion 
was held on various activities can be conducted as part of sahaaya for the 
current semester. All the mentors were present for the meeting. The 
meeting was concluded with a vote of thanks proposed by Aldrina A M, 
lecturer Dept of Bvoc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Walkathon Held on 10/09/2023 

Susheg lifeline has organised a Walkathon on account of World Suicide 
Prevention Day-2023 on 10 th september 2023. From B.Voc a total of 22 
students along with the mentor have participated in the event. 

 

 



 



Sahaaya exposure  in Pilikula Botanical garden and Heritage 
Village on 24/09/2023 

The Department of  B.Voc with center for environmental concern conducted 
sahaaya exposure  in Pilikula Botanical garden and Heritage Village on 
24/09/2023. The students were involved in cleaning, gardening and other 
nursery related work.A total of 97 students with their mentors participated. 

 

 



Seminar on Cyber Security and Ethical Hacking on 19/10/2023 

Centre for Extension services along with Department of Vocational studies 
has organised one day Sahaaya Intellectual Activity - A Seminar on Cyber 
Security and Ethical Hacking, for the IInd  year B.Voc Students on  
19/10/2023 from 8.30 a.m. to 3.30 p.m.The seminar was followed by 
analysis, group discussion and presentation. Mr  Sreenath Gopinath, 
Director and Chairman, Techbyheart and Mr Dhanoop R,Cyber Security 
Expert from Techbyheart were the resource persons.A Total of 115 
students participated in the activity. 

 

 



 


